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October 25, 2007
VIA FACSIMILE @ 315-768-4399

Kenneth Perlman, Superintendent

Mid-State Correctional Facility

P.O. Box 216

Marcy, New York 13403-0216

Re:
Keith A. Silvera - DIN #90T3701
Inmate transferred from Mid-Orange Correctional Facility
Dear Mr. Perlman:

Please be advised that I am the attorney representing Keith A. Silvera in a lawsuit against several correction officers employed at Auburn Correction Facility.  Mr. Silvera is currently being transferred to Mid-State Correctional Facility from Mid-Orange Correctional Facility to be housed for the trial scheduled to commence on Monday, October 29, 2007.
I am writing this letter to request a telephone conference with Mr. Silvera on Friday, October 26, 2007 at 10:30 a.m.  Please contact me as soon as possible to confirm whether or not this date and time is acceptable to you.  
Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Emanuela D'Ambrogio
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